

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

I hope you are all well. All children will return to school on Monday March 15th. Please see our logistics plan for your attention. I would like to highlight a number of items from the document:

1. Monday March 15th: We will continue to have early arrival and staggered departure times.

Entry points from 8.40: These points can be found at the front and back of the school building by signs positioned at these points..

Point A Red-  $6^{TH}$  Classes Point B Green-  $3^{rd}$  Classes and one  $5^{th}$  class (Ms Gallagher) Point C Yellow –  $4^{th}$  Classes, two  $5^{th}$  classes (Ms Hayes/ Ms Walsh) & Ms. Mcrory / Ms.Murphy .

Departure: 2.25: 5th / 6th 2.30: 3rd / 4th

- 2. Please do not congregate at the entrances and exits to the school.
- 3. All visitors MUST wear a facemask on school premises.
- 4.Please remember to fill out and return the "Return to school form" which will be forwarded to you on Monday, March 8th..
- 5. Do not send your child to school if they feel unwell.
- 6. No adults other than staff members should enter the school building. Please do not congregate at the school gate.

If we are to keep our school COVID Free and prevent any further closures it is important we all follow these procedures.

Thank you for your support and co-operation in these procedures.

Regards,

Tomás Hayes